
2019-2020 MEETINGS

English Learner 
Parent Advisory Council 

 OCTOBER 30, 2019 | 6 P.M.- 7:30 P.M. 
JANUARY 29, 2020 | 6 P.M.- 7:30 P.M.

MARCH 25, 2020 | 6 P.M.- 7:30 P.M.
MAY 27, 2020 | 6 P.M.- 7:30 P.M.

 
 

 
 

The English Learner Parent Advisory Council is open to
parents/guardians of English learners (ELs) in Brookline. The

purpose of the ELPAC is to promote and support the success of ELs.
ELPACs are intended by law to advise the district and schools

regarding matters that impact English learners including language
acquisition programs, educational opportunities for ELs, and

improvement plans as they relate to ELs.
 

BROOKLINE TOWN HALL - SCHOOL COMMITTEE ROOM
333 WASHINGTON STREET

BROOKLINE, MA

For more information, email: 
mindy_paulo@psbma.org

Public Schools of Brookline
OFFICE OF ENGLISH LANGUAGE EDUCATION

ELPAC


